
"CORRIGENDUM" 

Tender Notice Uploaded on PPRA 27.04.2023 

Development Works, University of Sargodha 

With reference to the advertisement uploaded in PPRA Punjab Website 
27.04.2023 respectively regarding Tender Notice for Development Works in the 
University of Sargodha. Kindly note that Issuance date of tender was up to 
10.05.2023 (Wednesday) and opening date 12.05.2023 respectively'.  
Due to Prevailing Security Situation across Punjab, and HED, Govt. Notification 
No.SO (G) MISC-I/2023 dated 10.05.2023, University is closed up to 14.05.2023. 
Now the issuance date of the tender will be 16.05.2023 (Tuesday) and opening 
dated 18.05.2023 (Thursday) at 02:00 PM / 02:30 PM. All others terms and 
conditions of tender notice shall remain same. 
 
 
 
 

Project Coordinator (PMU) 
University of Sargodha 

  

 

 

 


